
Point Recycling and Refuse 
P.M.B. 1542, 145 Tyee Drive, Point Roberts, WA 98281 

Business Phone: (360) 945-1516 
 

March 11, 2009 

 

Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-47250 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

This filing is submitted by: Points Recycling and Refuse L.L.C. G-155 d/b/a Point Recycling and Refuse 

Company 

 

This filing proposes Pass-Through Disposal Increase.  This increase is necessary to offset increased disposal site 

fees.  If approved by the Commission, these rates would increase our revenues by approximately 2.4% ($4,900). 

 

As required by Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal letter will be mailed to the County Council.  We 

will be mailing customer notice to all affected customers on March 31
st
 2009.    

 

If you have questions regarding this filing, please contact Arthur Wilkowski.  Phone number 360-945-1516, Fax 

360-945-0414, E-mail prandr@pointroberts.net. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Arthur Wilkowski, Owner/Operator 

 

Cc:  Whatcom County Council Chair 

mailto:prandr@pointroberts.net

